
 
 

 

Membership and Philanthropic Expectations  

Each council member is required to make an annual philanthropic gift of any amount to any 

college/school, department, organization or program at Auburn University. 

 

Participation Expectations  

Members of the Auburn Alumni Association’s Young Alumni Council are volunteers and with the 

honor to serve also comes the expectation of active engagement and commitment to 

supporting the goals and mission of the Auburn Alumni Association specially on matters 

pertaining to young alumni.  Therefore, council members are expected to actively participate in 

all council activities, including council meetings, council teleconference calls and local/regional 

young alumni programming carried out by the council. Each council member is expected to: 

 

Young Alumni Council Expectations  
 

- Serve a three-year term   
- Attend all quarterly meetings which include two on-campus meetings and two virtual 

meetings.   
- Actively participate in local/regional young alumni programming when possible  
- Make an annual philanthropic gift of any amount to any college, department, 

organization or program at Auburn University  
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